From: Michael Natale

To: Delegations

Subject: St Gregory catchment boundary
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 9:28:18 AM
Hello TCDSB,

Please consider alternative solutions and leave the St Gregory boundary as status quo. Sending children across a
busy highway is not a solution. Bussing is not an option. Children WILL get hurt! Please consider other safer
options such as a new school in the catchment area or portables in the St Gregory school yard. | firmly oppose
children having to cross a 400 series highway to get to their elementary school.

Michael Natale
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